
East Baton Rouge Parish Library

771 I Goodwood Boulevard
Baton Rouge, Louisiana
70806

March 23, 2009

Ms. Maureen Arndt
Principal
720 Design, Inc.
8704 Fenchurch Road
Dallas, Texas 75238

Dear Ms. Arndt:

Thank you for your participation in our Louisiana Library Association pre-conference, "Building
to Maintain and Sustain," held on March 12, 2009. Your presentation and your comments in the
panel discussion at the end of the day were invaluable to our attendees.

I briefly reviewed the comments on the evaluation sheets; they were very positive. One person
said that of course the program was good; we had the best people speaking. Other attendees
spoke to me during the conference and told me how much they enjoyed your presentation. In
fact, one participant mentioned how much she enjoyed the samples and how she wished more
were available for them to view. You have increased their interest in the green building process;
more than one person wants to visit LaHouse to see green features in action.

Your contribution of time and talent and your willingness to share your knowledge with our
group has enlightened several of our association leaders about the importance of green building.
The information you shared gives us yet another way to demonstrate good stewardship of our
patrons' tax dollars.

Again, thank you for sharing your time and your expertise.

Sincerely,

011-)`-(Ae(

Patricia Husband
Assistant Library Director
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